Message from the Vice-Chancellor

Praise be to Allah SWT, the Almighty, and the Most Divine, for His blessings and
compassion that enable us to assemble on this glorious day for the 2" International
Conference on Information Science, Technology, Management, Humanities, and
Business (ITMAHuB 2023) with the theme “Reimagining Information Science:
Knowledge, Connectivity, and Community in Digital Age”.

It is my pleasure to welcome the keynote speakers, academicians, information professionals,
and all participants to ITMAHuUB 2023. The event is held at an opportune moment, coinciding
with the global recovery from the lingering effects of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Being the foremost and largest contributor in the realm of Library and Information Science
within the nation, the School of Information Science at the College of Computing,
Informatics, and Mathematics, Universiti Teknologi MARA maintains its pivotal role in
educating, training, and nurturing information professionals in line with the elevated
demands of both the industry and society. Hence, the event promises a remarkable
opportunity for attendees to share and expand their knowledge, as well as to cultivate and
reinforce local and international connections.

My sincere thanks to all guest speakers and participants for your invaluable contributions
and commitment to researching and advancing the diverse field of Information Science. |
also extend my heartfelt congratulations to the organising committees, sponsors, and
everyone else who has contributed, big or small, to the making and executing of this
significant event.

My best wishes to everyone.
Thank you.
YBhg. Professor Datuk Dr Hajah Roziah Mohd Janor

Vice-Chancellor
Universiti Teknologi MARA



